Attachment 5

Mountain View Historical Association

September 12, 2023

MVH ﬁ To: Park and Recreation Commissioners

Re: MVHS Monument

Dear Commissioners-

This letter is written on behalf of the group advocating for the donation of a monument to recognize the 1975
MVHS football team. The board of directors for the Mountain View Historical Association encourages the Parks
and Recreation Commission to approve the revised design for the monument.

Even though the design has changed from what was originally approved, it still conveys the sense of amazement,
pride and community the winning team brought to the city of Mountain View and its residents. The MVHA is
dedicated to identifying and preserving the history of Mountain View. This monument will further the
appreciation of the history, people and stories that are the legacy of our great community.

Please accept this letter as a show of our support.

We look forward to attending the dedication of the monument.

Best regards,

Pamela Baird

President of the board
Mountain View Historical Association

Cell phone 650-740-4847





